
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1. Group Opportunity - Are you interested in connecting with others, 

learning more about yourself, and eating snacks? There will be a meeting 
today about a group that's starting at Citadel. The group will focus on 

friendships, identity, personal empowerment, and more. Come to the 
meeting to hear about it and ask any questions you may have. 

 
 

2. School Musical - The time has come to officially announce Citadel's 

musical for 2024, Beauty and the Beast!  Please "be our guest" and 
attend our information meeting on the stage this Wednesday, January 

17th at lunch, to find out if this is something that you'd like to get 
involved in.  Auditions will be held next week-Monday, January 22nd, 

and Tuesday, January 23rd-sign up with a partner or on your own.  We 
can't wait to see you! 

 
  

3. Intramurals - Reminder that we are starting ball hockey intramurals! 
Please get your teams together and submit your rosters to Ms. Cook in 

room 210 asap. First games will be this Friday at lunch. 
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